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Bills Committee on Buildings (Amendment) Bill 2010 
 

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 7 December 2010 

 
 

The Administration is requested to take the following actions -- 
 
1. To provide analyses from the experience of the Operation Building 

Bright whether there were adequate supply of registered inspectors 
(RIs) of acceptable quality; and 

 
2. To provide the draft wording of the Codes of Practice that requires RIs 

to report to the Building Authority (BA) any observations, from the 
common areas of a building, of structural alterations that might 
require follow-up by BA. 
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